

Mt. San Antonio College GPS Pathways to Success (GPS) Cross Council Control **Cross Council Committee Agenda | March 21, 2023**

Sylvia Ruano (Dean of Instruction, Chair)	х	Michael Carr (Director Academic Technology)	х	Richard Myers (Faculty-at-Large)		Sargun Singh (Student Representative)	
Kelly Fowler (Vice President, Instruction)		Francisco Dorame (Dean of Counseling)		Stacie Nakamatsu (GPS Mapping Coordinator)		Emily Estrada (Student Representative)	
Michelle Nava (GPS Counseling Faculty Co-Coordinator)	х	Marcell Gilmore (Educational Research Analyst GPS, RIE)	x	Sonia Ortega (Faculty-at-large)			
Elmer Rodriguez (GPS Counseling Faculty Co-Coordinator)	х	Tiffany Kuo (Lead Title V Data Coach)	х	Patty Quiñones (Director, RIE)			
Lizbet Sanchez (FPDC Coordinator)	x	Irving Lai (Faculty-at-Large)		Tannia Robles (VPSS Designee)			
Naomi Avila (Noncredit Faculty)	х	Eugene Mahmood (Faculty-at-Large)		Romelia Salinas (Dean, Library & Learning Resources			
Denise Bailey (Instructional Manager, at-large)		Yen Mai (Director of Marketing)	х	Krupa Patel (Business Analyst, Instruction)			
Diana Lupercio (Provost, SCE or Designee)	x	Vacant (AVP Student Services)		Roger Willis (Academic Senate President)			
Kelly Coreas (Faculty Outcomes Co-Coordinator)		Tom Mauch (Acting VP Student Services)		Emily Versace (Faculty-at-Large)		Recorder Lisa Jackson	

Торіс	Time	Discussion/Action Item
1. Welcome and Introduction!	3:30 pm	•
2. Review of the Agenda	3:35 pm	•
3. Review/Approval of November 15 Minutes	3:40 pm	 Motion to approve by Lizbet Sanchez and seconded by Michelle Nava. All were in favor of approving. There were no nays and no abstentions.
4. Mini-grant Update (Sylvia)	3:45pm	Several previously awarded mini grants have been given an extra year to complete.

5. GPS Workplan (Sylvia, Michelle, and Elmer)	We have 9 mini grants left. Sylvia is working with Grants to meet the fiscal deadline. Looking for a closeout date by the end of the fisc ear – June 30. Michelle, Elmer, and Sylvia met to determine next steps and moving forward with the plan. Discussed possibly having an off-campus retreat/study session. The study session will focus on completing the
	workplan. Committee agree to a 1.5-day study session possibly the week of April 10 or April 24. Lisa to send a Doodle poll to determine best date for the group. The workplan is due June 1.
6. Student Equity Plan (All)	Michelle shared the 2022-2026 GPS Workplan The committee participated Brainstorm activity – When you hear GPS what 3 words come to mind? Student success Directions Mapping Lost technology Location Navigation Guides Access Integration Meeting The committee participated Brainstorm activity – When you hear GPS what 3 words come to mind? Integrations Mapping Access Integration The committee participated Brainstorm activity – When you hear GPS what 3 words come to mind? Integrations I
	 Members were placed into breakout rooms to work collaboratively on topics related to the five (5) pillars. Group 1 (Clarify the Path) Tannia, Emily V, Patty, Sonia, and Yen Group 2 (Choose the Path)

		Group 5 – Completion Stacy, Marcell and Romelia Each group shared their discussions with other members.
7. Guidance		• •
8. GPS 1.0 Final		•
9. Adjourn	5:00pm	•
Ongoing Topics		
10. Mapping & Catalog Update (Sylvia, Stacie)		
11. Parking Lot: Upcoming Items		

Future Meetings Spring 2023: April 18 and May 23